
RE: Burgess Custom Plating, VRP Site #6120303

Mccann, Michael <MMccann@idem.IN.gov>
Mon 3/16/2020 7:06 AM

To:  Stephen Gray <sgray@sescogroup.com>

Extension granted.

Michael R. McCann
Senior Environmental Manager 
Voluntary Remediation Program
Remediation Branch |Office of Land Quality
Indiana Department of Environmental Management 

(317) 233-5298 | mmccann@idem.IN.gov

  |    |    |  

From: Stephen Gray [mailto:sgray@sescogroup.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2020 2:27 PM
To: Mccann, Michael <MMccann@idem.IN.gov>
Cc: Brian Starling <bstarling@sescogroup.com>; Carla Gill <carla@sescogroup.com>
Subject: Burgess Custom Plating, VRP Site #6120303

**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or 
unexpected email. ****

Mr. McCann,

Due to recent activities related to the novel COVID-19 virus and the temporary postponement of our scheduled meeting next Thursday, March 19th, 
SESCO respectfully requests an extension to respond to IDEM Comment #1 outlined in the IDEM letter dated February 11, 2020 (VFC# 82910678).

Regards, 

Stephen W. Gray, LPG 
Senior Project Manager

Offices in Indiana, Kentucky and Ohio

SESCO Group

1925 South Shelby Street

Indianapolis, IN 46203

317.347.9590 ext 62

sescogroup.com

Steve’s Cell: 317.529.2442   

317-347-9590 ext 62.

Let's connect: linkedin.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The materials in this electronic mail transmission (including all attachments) are private and confidential and are the property of the sender. The information contained in the 

material is privileged and is intended only for the use of the named addressee(s).   If you are not the intended addressee, be advised that any unauthorized disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of any 

action in reliance on the contents of this material is strictly prohibited.   If you have received the contents of this electronic mail transmission in error, please immediately notify the sender by telephone or by 

electronic message and thereafter, destroy it immediately.

Consider the environment! Please don’t print this e-mail unless necessary!

From: Mccann, Michael <MMccann@idem.IN.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 9:23 AM



To: Brian Starling <bstarling@sescogroup.com>
Cc: Lashbrook, April <alashbro@idem.IN.gov>; ROBERTSON, ANDREA <AROBERTS@ifa.IN.gov>; David Gillay <david.gillay@btlaw.com>; HOLLAND, BILL 
<BHOLLAND@idem.IN.gov>
Subject: 4th Quarter 2019 Groundwater Monitoring Report, Burgess Custom Plating, VRP Site #6120303

Brian Starling 
Project Manager 
SESCO Group 
1925 Shelby Street 
Indianapolis, IN 46203 

Re:         4th Quarter 2019 Groundwater Monitoring Report 
                Burgess Custom Plating 
                Indianapolis, Marion County 
                VRP Site #6120303 

Brian: 

IDEM has completed its review of the 4th Quarter 2019 Groundwater Monitoring Report – dated January 30, 2020 (VFC # 82903824) for the Burgess 
Custom Plating site, VRP Site #6120303.  The report is acceptable as submitted.  The comment #1 outlined in the IDEM letter of February 11, 2020 
(VFC# 82910678) still applies.  IDEM anticipates addressing the issues raised in that comment in the meeting scheduled for March 19th.  Therefore, no 
response is necessary to this correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Michael R. McCann 
Senior Environmental Manager 
Voluntary Remediation Program 
Remediation Branch |Office of Land Quality 
Indiana Department of Environmental Management 

(317) 233-5298 | mmccann@idem.IN.gov

  |    |    |  


